From: Jeff Pool <jeff.pool@mnsu.edu>
Sent: Monday, October 12, 2020 10:03 AM
Subject: EDLD 652-01/82 Responsive Leadership

Good morning,
Thank you again for the great presentations and engagement with our guest speaker. A couple of follow-up things:

« [f you have any additional questions for Scott, he can be reached at scott thomas@mnsu.edu. Make sure
that you mention that you're from the class.

« The deadline for the third Discussion Post was bumped back a week, so it is now due on November 6.
There is quite a bit of content, S0 make sure you give yourself enough time to listen/watch all of them.

« The syllabus dates for the presentations don't align with the dates that we signed up for on the
spreadsheet, so | want to make sure that you know who I'm expecting to see present on the 31st.

o
s Lauren

o Jocelyn

o Elle

e Theon

o lan

o Nate

e Catherine
s Hannah

As it stands, we plan on breaking the presenters into two groups and scheduling it so all of you see at least one
presentation from each chapter over our final two class sessions. This should help us with our time crunch and
allow us to present some additional content in class.

If you have any questions, comments or concems, please feel free to reach out.

All the best,

Jeff and Bernadeia



